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2nd March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

Fundraising for Sport Relief Day – Friday 23rd March 

 

Once again, our school is supporting the Sport Relief Appeal, which takes place on 

Friday 23rd March.  Children and staff may come into school wearing the colours 

or kit of their favourite sports team, any other sporting kit or their normal PE 

kit.  We suggest giving a donation of £1 per pupil.  This money should either be 

handed to your child’s class teacher on 23rd March or given in at the School 

Office. 

 

We thank you, in advance, for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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